
NOTICE – 01/27/2010 
 

 

Frederick County residents have notified the Division of Utilities and Solid Waste Management that they  
have received a letter, acceptance form, and fact sheet from Home Service (Home Service USA Repair 
Management Corporation) regarding water line service coverage.  This mailing is NOT affiliated or 
endorsed by the Frederick County Division of Utilities and Solid Waste Management.  This mailing is an 
unsolicited marketing effort for insurance and/or warranty coverage for privately owned (residential) 
water lines.  In the event that you are interested in such coverage, it is recommended that you contact 
your homeowner’s insurance carrier to see if such coverage is necessary.  

If you have any additional questions regarding this matter, please contact the billing office at 301-600-
1025. 

Shown below is an example of the mailing some residents have received. 
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